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I feel that the insanity of non-enforcement and decriminalization of controlled 

substances has been an expensive failure in terms of human life, crime,  and 

skyrocketing addiction rates.  I see Oregon cities becoming less safe, businesses 

fleeing,  and homelessness keeping pace with addiction rates.   As legislators your 

job is to hear the people,  ensure laws protect the majority, not sacrifice safety of all 

to enable addicts and criminals.  


